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Subject: NO on HB4159 and SB1530
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NO on HB4159 and SB1530

If you want to effect a positive environmental impact, then plant trees. Stay out of our pockets. We have
had enough.

Time to tell the Governor to sell the state jet.

2. Remove all the AC units from all state owned buildings.

3. The thermostats in every state government building in the winter set to 62 Permanently.

4. All state government employees must car pool or ride the bus to work.

5. All state government vehicles must be returned every night and day to a government parking lot and
not to be used as a personal car.

I can think of more if you like. Stop putting all of the burden on the people and lead by example.

And this is not fooling anybody. It is obviously just another creative way to shift money to the
government. Stop it already.

Leah McDaniel
Bend, Oregon
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